
 

 

 

The Ohio Harness Horsemen’s Association sends well wishes out to Vince Koza of 9.1 The Fan, Lima’s Sports 

Radio.  Vince just learned he has stage 4 kidney cancer.  He is a true friend of the Ohio harness racing industry. 

A Go Fund Me page has been set up to help the Koza family during their time of need. Click here to learn 

more: http://bit.ly/FightWithKoza.  #FightwithKoza 
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